
Dear fellow members in Japan, 

 

On behalf of the Organizing Committee, I am honored to invite you to the 28th Korea-Japan 

Urological Congress being held in Suwon, Korea from Friday 16th to Saturday 17thSeptember 

2011. 

 

Prior to the announcement about the Congress, I deeply apologize for writing this letter in 

circumstances of Japan having such a sad and difficult time by the natural disaster of 11 

March 2011. I express my sincere sympathy to the grief-stricken bereaved families and 

strongly believe that Japan will overcome this tragedy soon. 

 

The main topics of the upcoming Congress are oncology, andrology, endourology, and 

voiding dysfunction. The Committee is poised to arrange detailed programs in order for us 

to discuss these topics in depth. 

 

To make the Congress successful in terms of scientific interchanges and fellowship, I would 

like to ask for your active participation, and we will try our utmost not to disappoint you. 

 

Please refer to the information as below: 

 

 Date: 16 (Fri) – 17 (Sat) September 2011 

 Venue: Ramada Plaza Hotel, Suwon, Korea 

  Deadline for abstract submission: 31 July 2011 

 Website: http://kjuro.inforang.com/ 

 

* Please be sure to remember that abstracts must be submitted through the Congress 

website. In other words, the Scientific Committee will only review the abstracts submitted via 

the website. 

 

I really look forward to your participation and contribution to our Congress. 

 

Warmest regards, 

 

Sae Chul Kim, M.D., Ph.D. 

President 

28th Korea-Japan Urological Congress 

http://kjuro.inforang.com/

